
 
 

Dear Members, 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT ON COVID-19  

 

It is unfortunate that one of our members who played golf on the weekend 

has tested positive for Covid-19.  

 

Please note as of Wednesday, 28 October 2020, all sporting activities at 

the club are suspended and during this period deep sanitation will be 

carried out of all the Club facilities. The Main Lounge will remain open for 

beverage services only.  

 

A further announcement will be made on Friday, 30 October 2020 in the 

afternoon with regards to sporting activities at the Club.  

 

The management is working closely with the authorities on Covid-19 

testing for all staffs and caddies. Management will keep Members updated 

accordingly. 
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